NEWSLETTER

March 2020

www.greenoaksgolfcourse.com

Email: goaks1@cableone.net

IG: green oaks golf club

FB: Green Oaks Golf Club

662-328-3879

WOW!! What is going to happen next. I hope everyone is taking the necessary steps to keep yourself and others safe from the Corona Virus. How is it affecting Green Oaks? Just like the rest of the area our lounge is closed until further notice and will open back up when it's safe and given the green light. As for the Golf Course it will open. The Pro Shop is a different matter and our main concern is to keep our employees and members safe. We can't make anyone work if they believe they could be at risk. When open, all transactions will be through the front window and the entrance will be closed.

The weather hasn't been forgiving and the course is saturated, the Pro Shop is closed to paying customers and getting golf carts. We don't have a perfect solution and can't meet every scenario due to the Corona Virus. Because of limitations we will try to have a working solution for weekends if there are employees to work. Information will be posted at Green Oaks and updates on Face Book. Please have patience as we are doing the best, we can with the resources available.

Until we get an all clear all APRIL activities have been postponed. The Tournament for the first weekend of April will be canceled and the annual membership meeting will be later once it's safe to have large crowd gatherings. It's all we can do until the pandemic is over. The Club is checking into all actions available to keep us viable and afloat. Green Oaks has procured permission to just pay interest only on our loan at no penalty for Mar, Apr, & May.

S & S is still able to work. They've been handicapped by the rain just like us members. Both outside bathrooms are now open at hole 14 & 8 (the leak repaired 25 Mar). They have sprayed tee boxes and some fairways (just too wet to complete). They are verta-cutting the greens every other week (again weather permitting). They have a weekly schedule on what is being done on the course weather permitted. Other than mowing they are ahead of schedule of what was done last year at this time.

So, we at Green Oaks are working and trying to stay open, get the course in shape, and meet our members needs with the resources and restrictions in place. By no means do we have all the answers. So please be patient and understanding as we work through this difficult time.

Thank you

